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 DAILY SHARE BUY-BACK NOTICE 17 APRIL 2020 

 

HRnetGroup Limited (the “Company”) refers to the daily share buy-back notice (the “Notice”) 

announced on 17 April 2020 relating to the purchase of 200,400 ordinary shares in the capital of the 

Company (the “Relevant Shares”) on that date, and wishes to clarify that the buy-back order had 

been placed erroneously due to an inadvertent error in the calculation of the maximum price 

permissible for on-market share buy-backs by the Company.  

 

The order for the Relevant Shares has been rebooked as an order by SIMCO Global Ltd. and no 

rebooking or other fees are payable by the Company.  

 

Accordingly, the Notice should be disregarded.  

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

Sim Wei Ling, Adeline 

(Mrs Tan Wei Ling, Adeline)  

Executive Director 

18 April 2020 


